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I OPPOSE [HB 4093]. 

 

Beware of those who peddle 'Genuine Progress Indicator (GPI)' (usually 'Non-Profit 

Corporations') as a panacea to measure alleged societal woes and provide illusory 

utopian solutions to solve societal ills.  

 

The 'cost' of developing, implementing, and chronic updating the GPI is unknown and  

'unknown cost drivers' serve to condemn [HB 4093].   

 

GPI also does not mention the need for periodic performance and financial audits the 

'costs' of which are also unknown.  Now multiply the 'unknown costs' to multiple GPIs 

required of all state agencies. [HB 4093] is a 'bottomless money pit'. 

 

Personally, [HB 4093] legitimizes GPI but, the real 'hustle' is 'higher taxes', bigger 

government and more government control over Oregonian lives. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs-Try paying down the debt Oregon has irresponsibly incurred by 

deferring paying employee retirement obligations. 

 


